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Dear Parishioner

O

n 25th March our Parish will be sending a third container to Malawi.   As with the previous two it will be packed with many tons of various  articles from clothing to sewing machines; from books to toys.     Last year we had more than could be sent, so we already have many cartons packed and ready to go.   For this reason we have booked extra space on the container.
We are in touch with several companies who support our cause by making donations of unsold clothing and sportswear and numerous items which are needed in the packing, labelling and storage of the cartons.   We also have help from individuals who are willing to give their time and skills to repairing faulty equipment such as sewing machines, lamps and computers.

Many parishioners donate items from our ‘shopping list’ (see over) and help with the packing.  Some make donations towards the cost of sending the container which this year will cost around £2,400.

This brief description of our Container Project will demonstrate just how far we have come in the last three years.  At a time when our pound is worth much less in the world than it was three years ago, and we ourselves are affected by financial restraints, it is an ideal way to continue helping many thousands of the neediest people in Malawi.

These are the groups whom we will assist this year:

· The residents in three large rural communities, regardless of their faith.
· A seminary

· Three primary schools.

· One secondary school.

· A boarding school for blind children.

· A pre-school playgroup.

· A parish group who visit and tend to the needs of the sick and dying.  

The schools have over three thousand pupils and the parishes are very large with often as many as 16 area churches.   Those who live in these rural areas do not have a regular income and depend entirely upon the food they grow.   These are the ones we are striving to help and your giving so far has improved their lives considerably.

Most people in Malawi have no electricity and are in total darkness for around twelve hours daily throughout the year.   

So this year our theme is..... 

‘Light up their Lives’
Our Co-ordinator for this project is Brian Wilkins.  He has control over every aspect of the programme and has supplied the following list of the items he would like to include:
Lighting (Non Electric)
Tilley Lamps – Hurricane Lamps – Solar Lights – Wind-up Torches. 
Education
Pens – Pencils – Crayons – Colouring Pens – Rulers – Staplers & Staples – Sellotape – Text Books. Drawing Pins – Erasers - Art Paints & Brushes – Glue/Paste – School Bags – Sports Equipment.
Clothing
Flat Shoes – Trainers – Flip Flops – Men’s & Children’s clothing (Good as New) – Cotton Cloth. 
Tools (Non Electric) 

Household, Gardening and Woodworking Tools – Hand Drills & Bits – Spanners – Wrenches – Pliers - Cutters – Grips – Nuts – Bolts – Washers – Screws – Screwdrivers – Hammers – Allen Keys etc.
Computing
Laptops (under 6 years) – Blank CDs/DVDs – Floppy Disks – Memory Sticks – Digital Cameras.
Household Items

Manual Sewing Machines – Cottons – Scissors – Needles – Tape Measures – Sheets – Blankets. Pillow Cases – Curtains – Towels & Flannels – Soap – Kitchen Tools – Plastic Bowls/Jugs/Cups.
Health
Reading Glasses – First Aid Kits – Bandages & Plasters – Tooth Paste/Brushes – Nappies etc.
Mosquito Nets 
Toys
Soft Toys – Skipping  Ropes – Balls – Games – Picture Books – Board Games. 
Musical Instruments
Keyboards – Guitars – Any Musical Instruments. 

We need your help to fill this Container!
Please check to see if you have any of the above items lying around unwanted.   Many items which we count as waste can be used by our friends in Malawi. 
Please bring your donations and leave them in the Narthax at Corpus Christi, during January & early February.   Alternatively you can telephone Brian on Tonbridge 366846 to arrange collection/direct delivery to the warehouse in Tonbridge, or to help with the packing. 
Many thanks for your continuing support for this worthwhile project.
Peter Wells
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